
 

PRESS RELEASE 

4th transnational meeting of FAST program partners for accessible tourism in 

Nicosia 

 

The FAST (Facilitating Accessibility in Support of Tourism) project partners held 

their 4th transnational meeting in Nicosia, on Wednesday 18 and Thursday 19 

May 2022. 

The meeting was organized and coordinated by Nicosia Tourism Board, which 

participates as a partner in the project. 

The meeting was attended by partners from Slovenia, Austria, Cyprus, 

Portugal, and Greece. During the meeting, the modules of the educational 

material that will be created for the work profile of the Accessible Travel 

Facilitator were presented. 

The five modules that will be developed include: 

- Dealing with people with physical, sensory, and cognitive impairments & First 

aids basic concepts 

- Cultural differences 

- Tourism 

- ICT 

- Soft Skills Communication, Problem solving and organisational skills 

At the same time, there were presentations by the accessible platform 

Ablebook and the Cyprus Deputy Ministry of Tourism, which presented good 

practices in the accessible tourism field in Cyprus. 



The next meeting of the program partners will take place on June 21-23 in 

Maribor, Slovenia. The partners will participate in the “Train the Trainer” (TTT) 

event, presenting the material that will be produced to training professionals, 

so to receive feedback and make the necessary changes. 

The FAST project is funded by Erasmus + (KA2) and will be completed in 

September 2022. 


